
FHYC General Meeting (Virtual) 

March 11th, 2021 

Commodore Adrian Vergot called the meeting to order at 17:01 hrs. 

He welcomed all and asked for a moment of silence in memory of Bill Nolan. 

He led the members in the Pledge of Allegiance. 

John Jackson presented a program the “Virtual Raft Up” whereby we got to know 
new members Kevin and Rose MacNeal, Jim and Amanda Dobson and Al and 
Mary Lang. Pam Miller introduced our latest new members Jeff and Shannon 
Taylor. Commodore Vergot welcomed all visitors. 

Membership stands at 146. 

 The February FHYC General Meeting minutes were posted on the FHYC website. 

Commodore Vergot gave an update on current Covid-19 restrictions.  

Treasurer Russ Robinson reported on the Financial Statements through February 
28th, 2021. They have been posted on the FHYC website. 

Rear Commodore David Phipps stated that there was nothing to report from the 
various committees except from the Ad Hoc Committee giving medical support on 
the Covid-19 stance. He reminded all that on Friday March 12th, John Myer would 
be presenting an educational virtual seminar and on April 9th, David Pfefferkorn 
will present “Cruising Preparations”. 

Vice Commodore Barbara Robinson reported that she was donating all styrofoam 
containers held in storage to RCS. 

The FHYC library at the Activity Center will be moving to another location in the 
coming week.  

Commodore Adrian Vergot announced that the Commodore’s Ball has been 
postponed to September 2nd. 

He has established a temporary Marketing Committee led by Lois Andrews. They 
will consolidate the many recruiting ideas that were set forth and will run a 
“Slogan” contest. 



Commodore Vergot reminded all that the “Sock Burning” 

event will be held on March 20th at 15:00 hrs. at Red Sail Park. 

The Blessing of the Fleet is scheduled for April 10th. 

Phil Katz reported that the Cruising Committee has scheduled the “Shakedown 
Cruise and Winetasting’ for May 14th – 16th. 

Regatta chair Georgie Jackson said the following races have been scheduled: 

St. Patrick’s Day Fun Race – March 13th. 

Easter Holiday Fun Race – April 3rd. 

Wilkerson Cup Race – April 11th. 

Sunfish Racing will start April 18th. 

Ensign Racing is up and running. 

Barbara Robinson took the prize of “Photo of the Month” with her photo of the 
Langs sailing “Osprey”. 

Commodore Vergot saluted the Past Commodores Don and Louise Knight for their 
dedication to the FHYC. 

He motioned to adjourn at 20: 19 hrs. Seconded 

Respectfully submitted 

Yvonne Meissner 

Secretary 


